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14th February 2025

Dear Parents and Carers

We have recently reviewed our procedures for the management of bumps / injuries above
the shoulders as it is not always immediately obvious if there are more serious issues.

As parents / carers know their children best we have put in to our procedures that for any
bump / injury that occurs above the shoulder we will immediately contact the parents and
give them the option of coming to assess their child for themselves. This is not a request for
you to automatically come or to take your child home but gives you the option to do so
and decide if you wish to seek any further medical assistance.

In the instance that the injury is serious we will of course contact emergency services as well
as you.

After half term we will be analysing the bumps and injuries that have occurred and will
further review the process. Following this review we will share the updated policy with you.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask.

Yours sincerely

Justine McMinn
Head Teacher


